
THE CECILE L. TODD AND JUDY A. MICHAEL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 Kent City Community Schools is pleased to announce the creation of the Cecile L. Todd 

and Judy A. Michael Memorial Scholarship, which will be available to students starting in May, 

2016.   

 Funded by the vision and generosity of Tim and Gina Todd, this memorial scholarship is 

open to students and families who are in financial need for athletic and school related items that 

they are not able to purchase from their family budgets.   

 A form is available to be completed and submitted via the hyperlink below and will 

automatically be returned to the building principal for approval of items to be funded.  Coaches 

or other staff members may also initiate this process by submitting the form to nominate a 

student.   

 Any additional information or questions should be directed to either Building Principals’ 

Office or the Athletic Director’s Office.   

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jFtfy8wFhkZsMXexo7uUZbXDUCHJctAyuk_vm6j5WzI/viewform?c=0&w=1&

usp=mail_form_link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jFtfy8wFhkZsMXexo7uUZbXDUCHJctAyuk_vm6j5WzI/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jFtfy8wFhkZsMXexo7uUZbXDUCHJctAyuk_vm6j5WzI/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link

